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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:25 AM
To: 'Beatrice Balboa'
Subject: RE: ongoing significant rate increase requests by FPL

Good morning Ms. Balboa, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160251-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Beatrice Balboa [mailto:beatricebalboa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 2:05 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: ongoing significant rate increase requests by FPL 
 
I was reading another news media article regarding the latest Florida Power & Light Co. (FPL) proposed 
electrical rate increase activities throughout the State of Florida with great interest.  Please continue to solicit 
the public opinion that continues to underscore the ongoing significant rate increase requests by FPL throughout 
the State of Florida, despite an increasingly faltering economy impacting senior citizens living on fixed incomes 
disproportionately. Please coordinate, collaborate and cooperate on Federal, State and/or local jurisdictional 
levels in addressing these concerns potentially impacting adversely the public's safety, finances, policies, trust, 
confidence, and quality of life issues. Thank you for your time in this matter and hope to hear from you soon. 
Sincerely, 
Beatrice Balboa 
1010 South Ocean Boulevard, Apt. 1008 
Pompano Beach, Fl 33062-6631 
 
http://miami.cbslocal.com/2017/02/01/regulators-urged-to-approve-fpl-storm-costs/ 
http://www.heraldtribune.com/news/20170202/regulators-urged-to-approve-3185-million-fpl-rate-hike 
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